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HMRC has split fuel advisory rates for electric cars depending on where drivers charge their 
company cars due to the price discrepancy between home and public chargers. 

From 1 September 2025, the single rate for fully electric cars will be abolished and replaced 
with two different rates reflecting whether a car is charged at home or on a public charger. 

The rate will be 8 pence per mile for home charging and 14 pence per mile for public 
charging. This will replace the current universal rate of 7 pence per mile. 

These rates will be reviewed quarterly in line with petrol and diesel advisory fuel rates. 
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HMRC splits advisory fuel rates for electric cars 

For Information of users:   This material is published for the information of clients.  It provides only an 
overview of the regulations in force at the date of publication, and no action should be taken without 
consulting the detailed legislation or seeking professional advice.  Therefore no responsibility for loss 
occasioned by any person acting or refraining from action as a result of the material can be accepted 
by the authors or the firm. 
 
Leigh Christou Ltd are registered as auditors in the UK and regulated for a range of investment business 
activities in the United Kingdom by the Association of Chartered Certified Accountants. 
 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us 

http://www.leigh-christou.co.uk/

